
   
Bald Eagle Chapter Gold Prospector 

Association of America 
 
 

 

 

Gold Prospectors Association of America is the largest gold prospecting organization in the world.  GPAA membership 
gives you the tools you need to find gold more effectively. Whether you are using your gold pan or searching for the optimal 
claim in the Mining Guide, you can mine with greater confidence knowing that you have the resources to find more gold 
and extract it efficiently. Connect with special areas on the GPAA website http://www.goldprospectors.org/ for members 
only when you register for a free online account. Members also gain access to hundreds of claims across the US provided 
by the GPAA. The Mining Guide gives details about each claim, so you can start prospecting.                                                                                                                         

November meeting news - Pg 2 

Coming events….      
*Next Meeting Saturday, December 
6, 2019 - 11:30 AM at Patton Twp. 
building. 

December 6, 2019 Club holiday 
dinner will be held following the 
December meeting. Check out p.2 for 
the details! 

 

Renew GPAA membership and 
select Bald Eagle GPAA as YOUR 
club to help the club earn points. 
Points are used to benefit club 
activities. 

 

 

 

The Bald Eagle Chapter of the Gold Prospectors Association of America was founded in 2001 to preserve and 
prompt the great heritage of the North American Prospector.  The club is dedicated to providing a platform for the 
exchange of information, presenting an organized voice for recreational and professional prospectors, and helping 
its members find more gold. Our club meets the 1st Saturday of each month at 11:30 AM. Meeting is held at the 
Patton Township Municipal Building at 100 Patton Plaza, State College, PA.  Find us on Facebook here . Visit the 
GPAA website for more information. http://www.goldprospectors.org/     

November 2019 

Like us on Facebook! Like our NEW page and stay informed on 
club news & events. See photos from recent meetings and events. 

http://www.facebook.com/pages/category/Community-
Organization/Bald-Eagle-Chapter-GPAA-1673441819417788/ 

Don’t miss the next meeting on Sat., December 6, 2019! It’s  
the club holiday celebration. Our club meets the 1st Saturday of 
each month at 11:30 AM. Meeting is held at the Patton Township 
Municipal Building at 100 Patton Plaza, State College, PA 



  

Attendance: 21  Precious Metal Prices: Gold: $1514.10    Silver: $18.00    Platinum: $948.00    

Meeting opened with pledge to the flag and a welcome to members by President. Special welcome to the 
Walters family. 

Correspondence                 
1. Request for donation – Club members will make a donation to the Juniata Council Boy Scouts of America. 

Old Business                                                                                                                                                                    
1. New club banner – A new banner for club activities will be made with updated information and  a new 
design. An offer to buy the old banner was made. (Thanks, Bob!)            

New Business                                                                               
1. Report on Penfield October event-  There were 13 members who went to pan for gold at the event. 
Members shared discussion on the day and plans for next visit. 

2. New shirt order - Choose the color and style you like! See Tammie at the store to order your Bald Eagle 
GPAA attire. There are men’s and women’s styles in dry-fit styles – with or without a pocket. 

3. Nominations for all offices are open! Several nominations were made and will remain open until 
December meeting. Opportunities are available – a few members will be stepping away from officer duties.  

4. Gold giveaway for the December holiday celebration will remain the same as in the past. Tickets for drawing 
will be determined by attendance with badge and attendance to events. 

5. Holiday Dinner Plans! Please bring your covered dish or holiday treat with the following menu in mind. Club 
members at the November meeting have volunteered to make: turkey, gravy, stuffing, sweet potatoes, mashed 
potatoes, green bean casserole, rolls, cranberry sauce, and pies. Beverages, side dishes, and all treats are 
appreciated. 

Bald Eagle Chapter GPAA Officers President-Bob “Ziggy” Seager   
bnj.seag@gmail.com          

(717) 935-5384 

 

Vice President-Ed Verielli  
garfl@mail.com         
(570) 748-1546 

Sec-Deb Chiappelli-LaSalle  
drdebcl@gmail.com 

Treasurer-Sally Hilgar  
vlh1@psu.edu  
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